www.southbronxunited.org



594 Grand Concourse, Ste 2, Bronx, NY 10451 Ph: (718) 404-9281 Fax: (347) 503-0977

June 12, 2018

Kevin Hu UA3

Dear Kevin,

On behalf of South Bronx United, I would like to express the deepest appreciation to the UA3 for supporting our SBU Academy through the essay competition for our junior class this year! The competition was a great opportunity for SBU students to work on improving their writing and communication skills. And, of course, the subsequent laptop prizes were great motivators and will be extremely helpful for the five recipients. Our youth participants often lack adequate computer access at home and school.

South Bronx United is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt nonprofit organization, tax ID 26-4064041. Once again thank you for your incredible support!

Sincerely,

Andrew So

Executive Director

Am lo